
Vincentian Christmas Program 
St. Catherine Laboure Parish 

St. Vincent DePaul Parish 
 
 

2022 Donation Form 
The Spirit of Christmas rings true year after year at St. Catherine Laboure. That spirit is the 
spirit of giving: of generosity. Every year for Christmas, St. Catherine Laboure and St. Vincent 
DePaul Parishes partner to bring food and gifts to various families and seniors. This 
collaboration is called the Vincentian Christmas Program. This year we will do things like we 
did the past two years and are asking only for a financial donation so that the program can 
provide gift cards to the families ($25.00 per person in a household) and a $25.00 cash gift to 
all seniors. The clients like this new way for they then can purchase what they need. In 
addition to the gift cards, each family and senior will receive boxes of food along with needed 
household items. In addition, St. Catherine also provides financial assistance to the Rural 
Parish Workers and the St. Vincent DePaul Society here at SCL. 

HOW TO DONATE TO THE VINCENTIAN CHRISTMAS PROGRAM:  

By Check: Make check payable to SCL Parish and in the memo section mark Vincentian Christmas 
Program. The address is SCL Parish, 9740 Sappington Road, St. Louis, MO 63128. 
 

Online: go to https://www.osvhub.com/sclparish/giving/funds/vincentian-christmas-program 

 

Check your commitment for the Vincentian Christmas Program 
 
Name: __________________________________ 
 

 Senior: I will donate financially for the cash senior gift ($25.00 each) 
  

How many senior (s) ____________ (ex: 2 seniors @ $25.00 each = $50.00) 
 

 Family: I will donate financially for  family gift cards ($25.00 per person in the family)  
(ex: a family of 4 would be $100.00) 

 

 What family size would you like to sponsor?  
  Family size: 2 _____ ($50.00)  Family size: 5 _____ ($125.00) 
                      Family size: 3 _____ ($75.00)            Family size: 6 _____ ($150.00) 
                      Family size: 4 _____ ($100.00)               Family size: 7 _____ ($175.00) 
 
Total amount enclosed: ____________ 
 
Return form with check to the large collection baskets by the baptismal font in church or mail to the 
SCL Parish Office (9740 Sappington Road) or donate through online giving by December 10, 2022.  
Questions may be referred to Sue Tumminia, 314-843-3245, ext 212 or stumminia@sclparish.org 


